
H.E. MR. SVEN JÜRGENSON

Friday, October 19th, 2018
6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.

At the Estonian House
243 E 34th Street, New York

Between 2nd and 3rd Avenue

Permanent Representative of Estonia to the UN

kindly requests the pleasure of 

International Law Week 2018

Please R.S.V.P by Wednesday 17th October 2018
 E-mail: siiri.lind@mfa.ee

Tel: (212) 883-0640

at the reception on the occasion of the annual

Permanent Representatives
Deputy Permanent Representatives

Legal Advisers

© Kaupo Kalda

in the presence of

H.E. MR. SVEN MIKSER
Minister of Foreign Affairs of Estonia


